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IT HAPPENS ONLY ONCE A YEAR; WHEN THE NATURE CONSERVANCY OF 
CANADA ANNOUNCES THEIR SELECTION FOR THE SAFEGUARDING OF AN 
ECOLOGICALLY IMPORTANT PARCEL OF LAND. TODAY, THIS PROVINCE 
HAS BEEN GIVEN A GIFT. AS THE CONSERVANCY ANNOUNCED THEIR 
PROMISE TO PROTECT BROOMS BROOK – IN THE GRAND CODROY 
ESTUARY. RECENTLY DR. MONTEVECCIO VISITED THE CODROY ESTUARY 
WITH SOME BIRD WATCHERS AND THE GROUP WAS AMAZED AT THE 
SPECIES RECORDED…IDENTIFYING CLOSE TO ONE HUNDRED BIRDS, SOME 
FROM AS FAR AWAY AS EUROPE AND EVEN HUMMINGBIRDS…NOT 
EXACTLY COMMON IN THIS PROVINCE. THE SELECTION BY THE NCC WILL 
SEE BROOMS BROOK PROTECTED FOR ITS 300 METERS OF SHORELINE AND 
OVER 100 METERS OF THE GRAND CODROY ESTUARY.  

 


